
Weekly Calendar 

   

  Monday 22nd   Office Open 10-4 
            
             
  Tuesday 23rd Office Closed  
 

           6:00pm   
       Sanctuary with Pastor Jesse  
 
                   

  Wednesday 24th  Office Closed  
 

          6:15pm   NO        
            
 

  
 

Thursday 25th  Office Closed  
 

 
  
  2:00pm     (Off This Week) 
                                                                                         Fellowship Hall with Karen Reimer 

  6:00pm    
                                                                                       Sanctuary with Pastor Jesse 
   
  Friday 26th    Office Closed  
  
                                         

  Saturday 27th      Office Closed   

                                                                                                                            
  Sunday 28th   We are Back!!! 
 

             9:30am     
        Fellowship Hall 

 10:00am   
        Foyer (Lobby) 

 10:30am   
                       Sanctuary 
 
     Church Office Hours    
                Tuesday -  Thursday 
                 10:00am  -  4:00pm 
 
 

    
 

“How do you know me? Nathanael asked.  Jesus         

answered, ‘I saw you while you were still under the fig 
tree before Philip called you.’” 

John 1:48 
 

Reverend Jesse Ragan 
 Lead Pastor  

 

November 21, 2021 
 
 

PO Box 1939 
Weaverville, California  96093 

Phone:  530-623-6154 
E-mail:  Secretary@Nazarenes.Net 

Website:  www.Nazarenes.Net 



If you are interested in attending  
the “Next Step” Membership Classes, 

call the church office at 623-6154  
or talk to Pastor Jesse.  
YOU CAN STILL JOIN! 

What’s Happening!  

 

 Financial Stewardship Report for November 
  

Tithe Received                   $        11,447.00     Monthly Need  $  14,417.00 
Faith Promise Received       $            210.00      Monthly Need  $      970.00 
Local Needs Fund Received  $             50.00  

What’s Happening!  
 

Come join us on December 3rd at 6pm in our        
Sanctuary for Christmas Dinner with Holly Star. 

We have contracted with Holly Star to provide us with 
a concert!! 

 
Would you like to help with Decorating the Sanctuary   

Sunday, November 28th after Church?  Please see 
Dan Poulson!!! 

 
Would you like to help with the Dinner?  Please      
contact Karen Palmer in the Church Office —         

623-6154!! 
 

 

The Church Office will be open Monday 10-4 & Closed Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday this week. 

We pray you all have a blessed Thanksgiving 


